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                                                                                                            Thursday 5th October 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

As you will be aware the PTA annual general meeting is due to take place Monday 19:00 at 

Christleton Primary school.  

Every parent, by default, is a member of Christleton Primary School PTA and is welcome to get 

involved in the activities and fundraising throughout the school year.  

The goal of the PTA is to arrange social events, build the school community, support school events, 

such as the Christmas fair and to raise as much money as possible. This money supports the school 

to provide the school with equipment, experiences and other things that the school budget cannot 

cover. 

I am writing to you to encourage you to support this very valuable and supportive 

association. 

The PTA forms an invaluable part of our school community. It provides events for the children to 

enjoy such as: 

 discos  

 film nights 

 theatre trips 

and events where the whole school community can come together: 

 The Christmas fair  

 The summer fair / fun  

Without the PTA these events and experiences simply do not happen. 

There are many benefits to be involved, such as: 

 Benefits your child via the monies raised 

 Enhances your child’s experiences 

 Gives you a voice  

 Proven link between schools where parents are involved being higher achieving  

 Opportunity to meet other parents and teachers, built rapport, and discuss ideas. 

 A better understanding of the challenges the school faces and become part of the solution  

 Being involved in exchanging ideas and creating change 

 Demonstrate to your children the importance you place on education and the school 

community.  
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Over the last 6.5 years the PTA has funded or supported the funding of the following:   

 Creation of the forest school  

 Re-surfacing of the daily mile 

 Installing playground markings 

 Funding the outdoor play equipment  

 Purchasing iPad  

 Purchasing a sound system for the school hall 

 Purchasing stage lighting for the school hall  

 Installing a school library  

 Providing books bags for new starters 

 Providing ice lollies for children at sports day. 

 Subsiding trips to the theatre 

 

So please, consider coming along to find out about what it’s all about and be involved in this fantastic 

association.  

 

Kind regards,  

                   


